
Punctuality and Attendance Weekly 

Reception- 96% 
Year 1-  91%  
Year 2-  98% 
Year 3 - 91%  
Year 4-  95%   
Year 5-  98%  
Year 6-  99%  
Whole school Sept- Present  94% 
Be in the line for quarter to nine!! 

Mission 

Each Monday we share our mission of the week in our whole school assembly. Our mission this week is 

for children who share the light of God in their words this week. Our stars of the week will be the 

children who have been spotted following the mission. 

 

Scripture of the week -  Jesus called the twelve Apostles and began to send them out two by two. Mark 6:7 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Enterprise week and Summer Fair 

Thank you to anyone who came today to our market and fair. It was a great successful and the children loved selling 

their items to you all.  

  

Staffing Next Year 

Next year all class teachers remain the same with a few changes to support staff. All children enjoyed spending time 
with them. 
Reception – Mrs Lee, Miss Conroy and Mrs Taylor 
Year 1 – Miss Whittaker and Mrs Cook with Miss Duddy and Mrs Milford 
Year 2 – Mrs Grierson, Mrs Steven  and Mrs Norris ( full time between them). 
Year 3 –Mrs Lowe and Mr Marshall with Mrs Porter in the mornings 
Year 4 – Mrs Beveridge and Mrs Szleszynska and Mrs Porter afternoons 
Year 5 – Mrs Benson, Mrs Dickinson and  Mrs Nott  
Year 6 – Mr Hodder and Mrs Copsey 
 
Reflection on the Gospel 

Please find reflections and activities on the coming Sunday’s Gospel on the link below – you may wish to share it 

with your child(ren): https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-

word/welcome?pid=MTA101634&p=2&v=144.2  

 

Break The Rules Day Monday 15th July  

All children can participate in our Break the Rules Day on Monday 15th July, a form will be sent home and you can 

tick which rules they would like to break.  Send the money into school in an envelope and help raise money for the 

PTA.  

Year 6 Leavers’ Mass of Thanksgiving – Monday 15th July at 6:00pm in the Cathedral 

Families of all our Year 6 leavers are invited to join us for our Mass of Thanksgiving in the Cathedral on Monday 15th 

July at 6:00pm. It is expected that all Year 6 pupils will attend this special time of prayer for them in school uniform. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Cathedral Catholic Primary School, Lancaster, LA1 3BT 

Newsletter 12th July 2024 

Unlocking potential together in faith and love 

Stars of the Week 

Rec- Swastik 

Year 1- Nova 

Year 2- Jacinta 

Year 3- Dexter        

Year 4-  Mia 

Year 5- Aylin 

Year 6- Poppy 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/welcome?pid=MTA101634&p=2&v=144.2
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/welcome?pid=MTA101634&p=2&v=144.2


Music Performance – YR, Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5 – Tuesday 16th July at 9:15am in the school hall 

Parents and carers are invited to join us for our celebration of music when each class will perform something they 

have been working on in music this year. Please come to the hall via the front door after the morning drop off. 

 

Reports 

All the children in R-Y5 will get their reports on Wednesday. Year 6 will get them on Monday. In them will be any 

results the children have had and attendance. If you have any questions please let the class teacher know. 

 

End of Year Mass of Thanksgiving – Thursday 18th July at 9:15am in the Cathedral 

Everyone is invited to join us in celebrating the end of the school year with our Mass of Thanksgiving in the Cathedral 

at 9:15am on the last day of term. We hope many of you will be able to join us in making this a special celebration of 

all we have done together this year. 

 

Star Of The Year Assembly 

At 10.30am we will hold our star of the year assembly. If your child has been chosen as star of the year we will invite 

you to this assembly via Parent App. Please check to see if you have had a notification.  

 

Year 6 Leavers 

At the end of the year we say we our final goodbye to our Year 6 leavers. We will let all the other year groups leave 

school in the normal way at 1.30pm.  Siblings of Year 6 will remain on the KS1 playground. Once all the other year 

groups have left we will invite parents of Year 6 onto the KS1 playground where we will hold our traditional balloon 

arch and party poppers end of year celebration. There will be lots of chance to take photos and say goodbye.  

 

Mrs Holt End Of Year Message 
All our children make us proud every day and we always have compliments about our school.  Visitors always feel 

welcome and I am so proud of all the staff and children after such a wonderful and successful year. We wish all our 

Year 6 well at their new schools, we are going to miss you all! 

I hope you all have a lovely Summer break.  

 

 

Countdown To The End Of Term  
 
Monday 15th July – Break the rules day – separate flyer in your child’s book bags. 

Year 6 leavers’ Mass 6pm in The Cathedral 

Tuesday and Wednesday 16th and 17th – Liverpool trip for Year 6 

                                      Music performance 9.15am in the school hall. 

Wednesday 17th July – Reports out to R – Y5 

 

Thursday 18th July – End of year thanks giving Mass 9.15am 

   Finish school for the summer holidays and final farewell to Y6 at 1.30pm 

 

 

 



 


